PAVING

Blacktopping is tentatively scheduled to begin on Monday, July 8, 2024 for Maple, Church, and Marshall Streets, weather permitting. They will begin by milling the roadway, with overlaying of blacktop after that. During this time, there will be No Parking restrictions, as well as street closures put in place. Please be aware of and obey ALL SIGNAGE that will be posted in the areas during this time.
